
 
 
 

 
                                            
 

 

                                         MEDIA ALERT: 
            Palm Springs Preservation Foundation Kicks Off  
                   Historic Plaza Theatre Restoration Project  
                with $50,000 Donation to City of Palm Springs 
                                 on Thursday, June 6 
 
June 4, 2019 
 
Summary: The Palm Springs Preservation Foundation, a local non-
profit whose mission is to educate and promote awareness regarding 
the importance of preserving the historic resources and architecture of  
Palm Springs and the Coachella Valley, will present a $50,000 donation 
to the City of Palm Springs in support of the historic Plaza Theatre 
Restoration Project in downtown. 
 
When: 10 a.m. Thursday, June 6, 2019 
 
Where: Check presentation will take place in front of the Historic Plaza 
Theatre, 128 S. Palm Canyon Drive 
 
Who: Speakers will include Gary Johns, President of the Palm Springs 
Preservation Foundation along with Councilmember J.R. Roberts, who 
co-chairs the City’s Plaza Theatre Restoration Steering Committee 
 
 
Contact: 
Amy Blaisdell 
Communications Director 
City of Palm Springs 

(760) 323-8250 


